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Pennock City Council Meeting 

Tuesday, April 7, 2015 

 

Pennock City Council held their regular monthly meeting on Tuesday, April 7, 2015 at 

5:30 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center.  The following members were present 

Mayor Kevin Crowley, Council members Dave Miller, Jeff Arends, Bruce Bastin and 

Terry Thole.  Also present were Gaylen Thompson, Deputy Ross Johnson, Nancy 

Stredde, Larry VanHout and Craig Tschida with WSN (Widseth Smith Nolting), Shawn 

Mulhern with KLM Engineering Inc. and resident Mike Schackman. 

 

Mayor Crowley called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Motion by Council member Arends to approve the March 3
rd

 Council minutes, Council 

member Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

The bills were presented.  Motion by Council member Thole to pay all the bills; Council 

member Miller seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Deputy Ross Johnson presented the sheriff’s report.  For the month of February there 

were 54 hours and for the month of March there were 64 hours. 

 

Nancy Stredde presented the council with a tentative schedule for Pennock Fun Days.  

The next Pennock Fun Days meeting is Wednesday, April 15
th

 at 7:00 p.m. at the Pit 

Stop. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Larry VanHout with WSN (Widseth Smith Nolting) updated the council as to the steps 

that have been taken on the Elevated Water Storage Tank.  WSN is presently waiting for 

the MN Department of Health approval letter.  Motion by Council member Miller to 

authorize WSN to request for bids for the Elevated Water Storage Tank project; Council 

member Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Clerk Johnson presented an estimate as to what it would cost for the tree planting project 

along Atlantic Avenue NW.  Motion by Council member Bastin to proceed with the tree 

planting; Council member Thole seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

The Pennock City Wide Clean-up Day for city residents of Pennock is scheduled for May 

16
th

 from 7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. for City of Pennock residents.  There will be a $5.00 

charge per appliance for any non-city resident.  Batteries will be accepted.  NO TIRES or 

FLOURESCENT LIGHTS ALLOWED. 

 

The Pennock City Wide Garage Sales are scheduled for June 13
th

 from 7:00 a.m. – 1:00 

p.m.  If you would like your name put on the list that is handed out or would like your 

sale at the Community Center contact Clerk Johnson at 599-4546. 
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Mayor Crowley invited everyone to the Pennock Fire Department’s Pancake and Sausage 

Supper on Tuesday, April 14
th

 from 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m at the Pennock Fire Hall. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Council member Thole made a motion to accept the Kandiyohi County Assessment 

Contract for the year of 2015 – 2017; Council member Arends seconds the motion.  The 

motion passed. 

 

There was discussion that the street on Dakota Avenue NE needs repairing.  We will look 

at getting a couple of quotes. 

 

Street sweeping was discussed and decided to wait a couple of weeks before having it 

done. 

 

Biffs at the ball park was discussed and decided to wait until the middle of May to have 

one brought in. 

 

Resident Mike Schackman was present requesting that he would like to move a house in 

at the corner of 2
nd

 Street NE and Atlantic Avenue mid to late June.  A public hearing 

will need to be held. 

 

Being no further business Council member Miller made a motion to adjourn the meeting; 

Council member Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed.  Meeting was adjourned 

at 6:55 p.m. 

 

Official minutes will be approved at the May 13, 2015 Council meeting. 

 

Dawn Johnson 

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


